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Atlantic Centre Hosts STRIKFORNATO Interns 

On February 28, the Atlantic Centre (AC) hosted interns from the Naval Striking and 

Support Forces NATO (STRIKFORNATO), accompanied by Commander Manuel Cosme, 

Advisor to the Chief of Staff of STRIKFORNATO. 

The AC’s External Affairs and Cooperation Advisor, Sub-Lieutenant Francisco de Arantes 

e Oliveira, gave a presentation on the risks faced by the Atlantic, the AC’s mission, its 

deliverables, and the activities planned for 2025. 

This was followed by a discussion among attendees, aimed at exploring the AC’s role in 

building an Atlantic community of shared interests. 

 


